
Title 1 Policies

The 2001 No Child Left Behind Act states that parents have the right to request and receive
timely information on the professional qualifications of your child’s classroom teacher(s) and
paraprofessional(s).

Homer Plessy Community School does not reduce allocations to schools who receive Title I
funding.

For further information on title 1 funding procedures pleaseHomer Plessy Community School
contact the office.
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